
 

 

MILL CREEK SOUTH HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

Architectural Review Committee Report – June 15, 2013 

 

APPLICATIONS/ACTIVITY.  Since our last report, we have not received any application 
forms, although five homeowners have enquired about applications via phone or email. I 
responded immediately to all by email/phone.   

ARC MEMBERS. We are delighted to have Dave Segars join the ARC. 

SIGN LANDSCAPING. Thanks to the following who helped purchase and/or plant the 
annuals at the sign: Natalie Somer, Dick Somer, Adele Wood, Carolyn Wicker, and Dell 
Erwin. 

The ageratum we planted is blooming nicely. The gerbera daisies are not. I have contacted 
our landscaping firm to see if they have any suggestions, for they are supposed to bloom 
from spring through fall. 

NEXT MEETING. We have not met for months because we have been able to handle ARC 
business by email. However, we have a meeting scheduled at my house, 1721 Arrow Wood 
on Monday, June 24, 7:30. 

ARC CHAIR. As I have stated for several months, I wish to resign as soon as someone is 
willing to assume the position. I have been reorganizing files so that the new chair will find 
things in better order. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dell Erwin, Chair, ARC 


